
 
 

TVC Scholarship Program 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Scholarship Program of The Village Chapel in Pinehurst.  
 
It is our earnest desire to support our members who are seeking higher education, and to promote 
Christian leadership and service in all spheres of life.  We feel privileged to help fellow brothers & sisters 
in Christ to make a powerful impact for God’s Kingdom in our world today.  
 
The scholarship application will be due on January 31,2023 and the recipient(s)  
will be announced at our Sunday worship service on as soon as possible thereafter. 
 
The LORD be with you! In Christ's Service,  
 
The Village Chapel Scholarship Committee 
 
ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS 

1. You must be a believer of the Lord Jesus Christ & have a personal relationship with Our Savior.  
2. You and/or your family must be an active member of The Village Chapel. 
3. You must be enrolled full-time at a fully accredited academic institution as an undergraduate or 

graduate student for the Spring or subsequent semester, 2023.  
 
APPLICATION REQUIREMENTS 

1. Complete The Village Chapel Scholarship Application form. 
2. Provide documentation of church and community service. 
3. Provide a brief essay about your vision as a future Christian servant 
and leader. 
4. Provide a letter of recommendation. 
5. Provide financial and/or academic documentation.  

 
APPLICATION DEADLINE:   January 31, 2023 
 

1. A copy of the application can be obtained from the website:  www.tvcpinehurst.com 
 

2. See the actual scholarship form for details on how to submit your application 
 

3. If you have any questions about the Scholarship application, please email or call John Rowerdink 
or Kay Beran, The Village Chapel Foundation Committee 

 

 


